
28/04/2021 

MR John Gillham 
1 / 5 Vuko Place ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
johng@Lets-connect.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

Whilst I am normally not inclined to support large developments in our Northern Beaches Local 
Government area I feel this particular project, should it be approved, will play a major future 
role in supporting those in our community who may need additional assistance to be able to 
undertake a safer life style and improvements to their current living standards. This will not only 
offer them the rewards of a more positive and meaningful way of life, the particular purpose of 
the development is designed in such a way it will have a significant impact by facilitating their 
connections to the broader community which will also be of benefit to our community in 
general. 

Our many years experience in working with those in our community (Northern Beaches 
Community Services Ltd) who often struggle to survive in this modern world makes it obvious 
to us that this innovative and imaginative development will not only support the needs outlined 
above but has the potential of being an exciting example of a brilliant new way of linking the 
well being of our communities to the actual construction of such significant buildings. It gives 
our council a chance to show the rest of the country the leadership in a new, fresh way of 
establishing a development which has incorporated the needs of humanity in the projects. 

John Gillham Executive Officer Northern Beaches community Services
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Subject: Online Submission


